
NTU Airstream Club  1 

 

Allana Patterson Editor 

This is my second newsletter and I  

may find this harder to keep up with  

as time passes.  However I am already  
looking forward to our spring rallies and writing about 
them. 

I committed myself to 3 months of substitute work and 

am already missing retirement.  I had a GREAT time at 

Choctaw, and can't wait for a chance to get away and 

relax in Mineola. 

I am going to plead with you once again to send me 

bright ideas, pictures, travel adventures, and plain old 

good stories to include in this newsletter. 

  allanapat@msn.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grapevine Vinyards Wine Train 

 

 

Welcome New Members to NTU 
Our new member spotlight is on: 
 David & Anna Brandon are true newbies, having just 
brought Drag-n-Fly home in January after a few years of dreaming 
and shopping for the perfect Airstream.  Their true dilemma now is 
working when they would rather be wandering!  David owns a 
textile sales agency and plans to Airstream 
 his way through part of his territory  
with Anna joining when she can.  For any  
of you who quilt, be sure to hit David up for  
fabric whenever you see him.  He is always  
looking for places to re-home old samples.  
 Anna is a clinical psychologist with a private practice and a non-
profit organization in Southlake.   David and Anna plan to slow 
down into retirement, and Drag-n-Fly is leading the way.  The 
recent Choctaw Rally  was the first experience they had with an 
Airstream Rally.  David learned you need to monitor your grey 
water tank when he stepped into his shower and got a bath.  Anna 

learned that you need to check the seals on your windows before 
you open them and never to push through the resistance when the 
kitchen window exploded into a million pieces. David and Anna 
have really enjoyed the NTU lunches and look forward to getting to 
know everyone better in the years of airstreaming ahead. 

Turner and Roslyn Gauntt 

 from Colleyville. 

 

Greg & Linda Ruestow from  

North Richland HIlls. 

Greg and Barbara Hanson  

 

 

 

from Southlake.  

WE ARE SO EXCITED TO HAVE YOU AND HOPE TO  

SEE YOU AT THE NEXT MEETING! 

 

 

 

 

NTU Airstream Club, inc 

 
  

February 2020 

 

“to place the great wide world at your doorstep for you who yearn to travel with all the comforts of home.” 

.....Wally Byam Creed  
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F E B R U A R Y  8  M E E T I N G  O F  NTU:  

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

-We met Feb. 8 at the famous Joe T Garcias in the FtWorth 

stock yards.  Several of the members came to a meeting for the 

first time! 

-Steve opened the meeting after  lively conversations and 

eating. 

-The group voted on proposing a new name for NTU, in 

keeping with changes at National. The proposed new name is 

Airstream Club of North Texas.  

 New members all introduced themselves and information was 

shared about upcoming  rallies 

Treasurer report was given. 

-Everyone agreed that moving lunch 

meetings to various locations in  

order to include members from the  

whole north Texas area was  exciting. 

The meeting adjourned until Mar.14  

at Spring Creek BBQ-Hwy 114 in  

Grapevine.  

 
Arnold & Amy Terkel  

   Clarence & Joanna Kreis 

From the President 

 I would like to thank and recognize all 
 who helped and came to the Joint  
Rally hosted by HOTC, Oklahoma Unit,  
and North Texas Unit in Durant, 
 Oklahoma held at the Choctaw  
Casino KOA. Everyone who attended  
had a very enjoyable weekend camping and socializing 
with 24 other Airstream trailers and their respective 
owners and pets. Hope to see you all at the Vineyards 
Campground in Grapevine, Texas March 20/22 for the 
Jazz Wine Train Rally. 
   One item of note, at our February 8th 
Luncheon/business meeting held at Joe T Garcia’s 
Restaurant it was decided and voted on (unanimously) 
to start the process of changing our name to reflect the 
new direction the Airstream Club is moving towards. 
The process requires us to submit a motion to our 
Region 9 President, who will carry it forward to the 
business meeting to be voted on at the International 
Rally in Loveland, Colorado this summer. Will keep you 
posted and updated as to progresses. 

 

See you down the Road, 
Stephen Woodward 
President North Texas Unit 
swood24078@aol.com 

 

 

 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS  
MARCH 14 - ** MONTHLY MEETING 

PLACE: SPRING CREEK BBQ, HWY 114-GRAPEVINE 

TIME: 11:30 

MARCH 20-22 - ** GRAPEVINE VINYARDS AND JAZZ WINE TRAIN 

 PLACE: THE VINYARDS CAMPGROUND 

1501 N. DOOLEY ST-GRAPEVINE 

APRIL 14-19 - REGION 9 ROARING 20'S RALLY 

PLACE:  MINEOLA, TX 

MAY 9 ** MONTHLY MEETING(**CHANGE OF LOCATION) 

IDA CLAIRE - ADDISON 

5001 BELT LINE ROAD: ADDISON, TX:  

TIME: 11:30 

MAY 20-24  JOINT RALLY W/TX PLAINS UNIT 

PLACE: NTAC, HILLSBORO, TX 

JUNE 20-27 -INTERNATIONAL RALLY 

PLACE: LOVELAND, CO 

*SPECIAL NOTE: THE TEXAS COUNTRY AIR IN OCT/NOV HAS BEEN CANCELLED.  NEXT ISSUE WILL HAVE DETAILS ABOUT 

THE OK/TX CARAVAN TO REPLACE IT.  STAY TUNED. 

 

 

**CHANGES 
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From the 1st Vice President 

 
I would like to introduce myself to the  
ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓ ÔÈÁÔ ÄÏÎȭÔ ËÎÏ× ÍÅ ÙÅÔȢ  
I was a second vice- president in 2015-2016,   
but resigned so that I could focus my efforts  
on caring for my wife. I told Barb Selking  
and the then active officers of the unit, 
 that when able, I would come back to  
complete my original commitment to the unit. That time 
is now.   
 As we start a new season of Airstream fellowship 
and traveling, we, the officers of NTU, want to thank all 
of the previous unit officers for their work over the last 
season. We want to say thank you to everyone that 
coordinated and hosted a rally for the North Texas Unit 
(NTU) in 2019. We also want to thank every member of 
the NTU for putting your time, effort, and faith, in our 
officers, your fellow members, and into our direction 
moving forward.  
 We want to thank everyone that helped to make 
the November installation rally a success. The skit, 
bluegrass/folk music performers, the Homestead 
Heritage tour, time spent visiting, and of course the food 
at the rally were all outstanding.  
 We want to ensure you that your participation is 
appreciated and any input that you offer is deeply 
considered, as we are confident that you want the best 
for the unit, as do we. We had a fantastic board meeting 
after the November Installation Rally, which included 
many ideas and members offered help to make the 2020 
NTU season even better. Ideas included new location 
ideas for rallies, possible participation in charitable 
endeavors, and a donation in the name of Barb Selking 
from her NTU friends. 
 We want to make sure that everyone knows that 
their participation will help to ensure that the North 
Texas Unit is healthy and strong. Every member needs to 
know that they are the key for our success. Our members 
and officers are derived from the active membership. 
Please feel free to reach out to any officer to share your 
ideas, to find ways that you can participate, and to learn 
how you can become a more active member of our unit, 
and possibly a future officer.  
It has been brought to the attention of the current 
officers that some NTU members feel that the North 
Texas Unit is focused on the location and membership of 
the North Texas Airstream Community. Considering the 
origin history of NTAC, it is possible to understand how 
that thought came to be, however, we want to clarify 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

UPCOMING RALLY INFO : 
GRAPEVINE VIN EYARDS:  Mar. 20 -22 
The nationally award winning Vineyards 

Campground sits on the shores of Lake Grapevine. 

You can enjoy camp activities, go hiking, fishing, 

swimming, kayaking and paddle boarding.  You 

can reserve online at VineyardsCampground.com, 

but if you call 817-329-8993 for the Airstream 

rally rate of $59 you will be more successful.  

RESERVE ASAP.for Fri 3-20 and Sat 3-21. 

¶ Friday 3/20- happy hour and heavy snacks 

(light supper) in the pavilion. 

¶ Saturday 3/21- 8 am breakfast at the 

pavilion- afternoon on your own to enjoy 

the lake, shopping, etc. 

¶ Saturday evening: Jazz Wine Train  

Tickets are $62 per adult at 

https://www.grapevinetexasusa.com/grape

vine-vintage-railroad/events/ 

The train ride includes 8- 2oz wine 

tastings, hors d'oeuvres, a commemorative 

wine glass and live jazz. BUY ASAP.  (or 

dinner on your own) 

¶ Sunday: 3/22  8 am breakfast at the 

pavilion, 11:30 checkout 

 

*It has been reported that the Jazz Wine train is 

full, but it is NOT.  If the train is not for you, there 

are 7 wineries, 1 brewery, great restaurants, and 

plenty of shopping on Grapevine's main street.  

Shuttles to Main Street and the Gaylord Texas are 

available. 

REGION 9 ROARING 20'S - April 14 -19 
 Join us for the 51st Region 9 Rally Mineola, 

Texas Itôs unclear exactly how the town of Mineola got 

its name. While some claim a railway official named it 

after his daughter, Ola, and her BFF, Minnie, others say 

the name was created by a surveyor who combined his 

daughterôs name with her friend, Minna. The Mineola 

Nature Preserve on the Sabine River encompasses 2,911 

acres located in Wood County, and is home to East 

Texas species of critters that can fly, walk, crawl, and 

slither, and home to more than 193 species of birds, 

numerous wildlife, buffalo, longhorn cattle, and a 

pristine wetlands environment. The Waldo Way is a 

Grade A Raw Milk Dairy Farm. Our beautiful Guernsey 

Gold cows are raised on grass all year round and they 

are our partners in this business. The store features 

Guernsey rich, velvety golden milk, yogurt, butter and 

Kefir. Lake Country Playhouse is one of the longest 

running movie theaters in Texas, having been in 

operation since 1920. Despite its old-school looks and 

retro neon sign, this cinema plays first-run movies as 

well as community theater productions.  

 

Link to Rally registration and info:  

2020-Region-9-Rally-Flyer-8-19        

https://www.grapevinetexasusa.com/grapevine-vintage-railroad/events/
https://www.grapevinetexasusa.com/grapevine-vintage-railroad/events/
https://northtexas.airstreamclub.net/files/2019/11/2020-Region-9-Rally-Flyer-8-19.pdf
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Picture of the Month

Spring is on the- way-look for rainbows 

sent by Steve Woodward. 

 

 

Since no one contributed to bright ideas this 
month, I have put some in from Amy Terkel 
at the Choctaw rally. 

1. Keep your cabinet doors secure with 
childproof locks  

 

2. A spring hinge from West Marine will keep 
the cabinet above your refrigerator open. 

 
3. Mason jars are decorative and organize 
your bathroom. 

 

Send your pics and ideas! 

 

Please send us your bright 
ideas, pictures, stories of 
adventures, for the March 
issue. allanapat@msn.com 

BRIGHT IDEAS  

that the North Texas Unit and NTAC are 
completely separate entities. Help us change 
this perception. Volunteer to be a more active 
participant. Volunteer to become a future 
officer.  

 I am looking forward to meeting 
everyone and spending some great time 
with the folks of the North Texas Unit.  
  

Thanks,  
Gary Copeland 
WBCCI 5848  
1st Vice- President NTU  gcopel@sbcglobal.net 
 

 continued  

CHOCTAW RALLY: 

The HOTC(Heart O Texas) unit put on a humdinger of  fun 

rally at the Choctaw KOA in Durant Oklahoma.  Combined 

with NTU and Oklahoma, there were over 40 in attendance, 25 

trailers.  We had breakfast and dinners in the KOA event hall 

(great kitchen!).  What a fun bunch the HOTC members are;and 

NTU is welcome at any of their many rallies.  Check out their 

website. https://airstreamclub.org/explore/heart-texas-camping-

unit  HOTC were fabulous hosts along with NTU and  OK 

    

 

 

d a great showing.  

 

NTU had a 
great 
showing at 
Choctaw! 

https://airstreamclub.org/explore/heart-texas-camping-unit
https://airstreamclub.org/explore/heart-texas-camping-unit

